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Dear 7th Grade Parents & Guardians:

A reminder that the seventh grade class will travel to New York City to visit the American Museum of Natural History on Tuesday, November 24, 2015. The students will explore the halls of Human Origins and Ornithischian and Saurischian Dinosaurs, as well as visit the Early River Civilizations exhibit in the morning, and see the exhibit Life at the Extremes in the afternoon. In these exhibits, students will examine fossil evidence and artifacts which illustrate the concepts that have been covered in social studies and science throughout the fall.
We will leave Mt. Greylock by coach bus at 6:00 A.M. and will return to Mt. Greylock at approximately 8:00 P.M.  Please drop your child off by 5:50 A.M. at the school, and plan on picking him/her up at the school that evening. 
Students will need to bring a bag lunch and approximately $10 for an evening meal on our return trip.  They may also want additional money for souvenirs.

We will need a number of chaperones. If you are interested in chaperoning this trip, please contact Amy Moore-Powers at (413)458-9582 ext. 140 or via email at amoore-powers@mgrhs.org.  
We are looking forward to a great day with the seventh grade!
Sincerely,

Amy Moore-Powers
7th Grade Team Leader ext. 140

amoore-powers@mgrhs.org
